TOWN OF SOMERSET
Advertisement for Sealed Bids for the Reconstruction of Part of
200" Avenue from State Hwy 35 to 60" Street

Please take notice that sealed bids will be received by the Town of Somerset Clerk until

12:00 noon on Thursday, April 28, 2022. The sealed bids will be opened at the Town of Somerset
Transportation & Facilities Committee meeting on Tuesday, May 3, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at the
Somerset Town Hall, 748 Hwy. 35 at which time they will be read aloud for the reconstruction of a
portion of 200" Avenue. For more information on the scope of the project, please contact the Town
Clerk at 715-247-3470 or the Town Shop at 715-247-5094.

The Town Board will consider awarding the bids at the Town Board meeting to be held on
Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall.

Bids shall be directed to the Town Clerk, securely sealed and endorsed upon the outside of each
project envelope separately “Bid for 200" Avenue Project”. No faxed or emailed bids will be
accepted.

Bidders’ proof of responsibility in the amount of 10% of the project and proof of insurance must be
submitted to the Town upon the acceptance of the bid. Contractors on the project shall be required
to comply with the laws for the State of Wisconsin.

The Town of Somerset reserves the right to reject any and all bids, to waive irregularities and
informalities therein, and to award the contracts in the best interests of the Town.

Dated this 13" day of April 2022 by,
Jeri Koester, Town Clerk

Publication dates: April 13" and April 20%, 2022.




